
We ask for your continued cooperation in adhering to the
‘New Lifestyle’, reducing contact with others and seeking 
vaccination when possible.

Requests concerning travel:
・Refrain from any unnecessary travel out of Ishikawa (Residents)
・Refrain from any unnecessary travel to Ishikawa (Non-residents)
・Consider holding online activities

On June 13, the Ishikawa Prefectural State of Emergency was 
lifted, with the risk of COVID-19 infection also being downgraded:

In order to prevent a potential virus rebound, be sure to 
thoroughly practice infection prevention measures as part of 
your daily life.

Request to Citizens of the Prefecture

Stage 2: Infection Spread Alert Stage 2: Infection Spread Warning
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